
    
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

(FROM SATURDAY 20TH MAY TO FRIDAY 26TH MAY 2023) 

Saturday 7pm Angela Roche 
Michael Burke 

Dympna Rourke 
Con O’Mahony 
Patrick Murray 

Deceased members of the Sherlock & 
Kilmurray families 

Month’s Mind 
Month’s Mind 

Anniversary 
Anniversary 
Anniversary 

 

Sunday 10:30am Maeve & Terence Dolan 
Sean Brown 

Maureen Murray 
Sheila McGovern 

Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Birthday Remembrance 
Birthday Remembrance 

Sunday 12.30pm Ciaran Coughlan 
Colm Fitzgerald & wife & family 

John & Ella Beades 
Michael Adderley & 

Bridget Adderley 

Month’s Mind 
Special Intention 

Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Birthday Remembrance 
Monday 9.15am Margaret Fagan 

Isabel Cristina Gomez Duque & child 

Billy Carrick 

Arthur Scott 

Anniversary 

Special Intention 

Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Tuesday 9.15am Michael Comiskey Anniversary 

Wednesday 9.15am Lavinia Ballard 

Kitty & Mary Costello 

Recently Deceased 

RIP 

Thursday 9.15am Paul Towell 

Pauline Power 

Birthday Remembrance 

Anniversary 

Friday 9.15am Fr. Raymond Comiskey  Anniversary 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED MARGARET BALL 

Sunday 10am Pauline O’Donovan Month’s Mind 

Wednesday 10am Doris Curtis 9th Anniversary 

If you would like your Mass intentions to be included in the parish newsletter, please submit 

them to the Parish Office on or before the Tuesday preceding the requested date of the Mass. 
 

 

 

 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY 

CHILD 

MASSES 

Monday to Friday: 9:15am 
Saturday: 7:00pm 
Bank Holidays: 10:00am 
Sunday at 10:30am & 12:30 pm 
 

All Masses are broadcast daily by 
webcam 

CONFESSIONS 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 

celebrated after the 7pm Saturday 

Mass or on request.  

CHURCH OPENING TIMES 

Mon to Fri: 08:45am - 12:00pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm until after Mass 
Sunday: 10:00am until after 
12:30pm Mass 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on the second 
and fourth Saturdays of each month 
at 12:00pm. Please contact the 
Parish Office at least one month in 
advance of the date you require.  
 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED 

MARGARET BALL 

MASSES 

Wednesday: 10:00am 
Sunday: 10:00am 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on the first and 
third Saturdays of each month at 
12:00pm. Please contact the Parish 
Office at least one month in 
advance of the date you require.  

 

 

  

  

  CONTACT INFORMATION 

Parish Priests: Fr Paul Kenny 

 Fr Tom Kearney 

Fr John Jones 

Email: whitehall@dublindiocese.ie 

Parish Office Tel: 01 8375274 Mon – Fri 9am to 1pm 

Parish Website: http://www.whitehall.dublindiocese.ie 

 

LAUDATO SI’ WEEK 

This coming week is Laudato Sí' Week and Trócaire in 
association with the Adult Faith team are hosting THE LETTER in 
DCU St. Patrick's College Drumcondra on Tuesday evening at 
7.00 p.m. See poster below. 

DIOCESAN EVENING OF REFLECTION 

The Annual Diocesan Evening of Reflection for Extraordinary 
Ministers of the Eucharist will take place on Monday 29th May 
at 8.00 p.m. in Our Lady of Victories Church, Ballymun Road. All 
Ministers of the Eucharist are welcome; there is no need to 
book. Why not come along? 

BUILDING HOPE – PRAY, REFLECT, PLAN 

As part of our ongoing Building Hope conversation in the 
Archdiocese, the nine days from Ascension through Pentecost 
to the Feast of Mary Mother of the Church (May 21 to 29), will 
again this year be designated a time for prayer, reflection and 
planning in parishes. You are warmly invited to join with every 
parish in the diocese in this Novena as a period of prayer, 
reflection and planning for the renewal of the Church in the 
Archdiocese of Dublin. The emphasis this year will be on taking 
some time during that week to pray, reflect and plan for the 
year ahead. See the Novena Prayer below. 

BRIGHT NIGHT LINE DANCING 

Monday nights 7:45 – 9:15pm 

Holy Child Parish Centre, The Thatch Road, Dublin 9. 
Cost €8.00 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

If you or your family need assistance, our Parish Conference of 
the Society of St Vincent de Paul is here to help.  

Contact the East Region helpline: 01-8550022 

VOLUNTEERS FOR MINISTRY OF THE WORD 

If you would like to volunteer as a Minister of the Word to 
proclaim the Scriptures at Mass, please leave your name and 
contact details into the Sacristy or the Parish Office and you will 
be contacted. 
 

 

If you would like to submit something for inclusion in the newsletter, please contact the Parish Office. 

RCN: 20016166 
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RECENTLY DECEASED 

We remember in prayer our friends and loved ones 

who have recently died in the peace of Christ: 

Carmel Davis 

Pauline (Kathryn) McLean 

Anne Judge 

May they  rest in peace and rise in glory 
 

  

THOUGHT FOR  

THE WEEK 

The Lord opening the way to 
heaven, gives us a foretaste of 

divine life already on this 
earth. 

Pope Benedict XVI 

 

 

 

LOUGH DERG RETREAT 

Experience the quiet of Lough Derg in the sanctuary of St. 
Patrick in Pettigo, Co. Donegal. A One Day Retreat on 
Saturday 27th May. Coach from Holy Child Church Whitehall 
at 6.45a.m. Cost €70 includes return fare, morning tea/coffee, 
light lunch and stay on the island. Returning at 4.30 p.m.  

Contact Marie McAllister 086 399 0998. 

PARISH LOTTO 

The PARISH LOTTO will resume on  
Tuesday 30th May. New envelopes  
will be available shortly. It was decided that while maintaining 
the 2 Jackpot prizes, it is necessary to reduce the weekly 
consolation prizes from 7 to 4 as the Lotto is only just 
covering itself.  Your support is very much appreciated. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT 

The Irish Hospice Foundation provides a free Bereavement 
Support Line. This National Freephone Service is available 
from 10am to 1pm, Monday to Friday, by calling 1800 807077. 
Visit www.hospicefoundation.ie for more information. 

AWARE – SUPPORT & SELF CARE GROUPS 
If you or those with whom you work wish to connect with 
people in relation to your mental wellbeing, consider using 
Aware’s phone-in and Zoom support and self-care groups, 
support line or support mail. For more information, visit 
www.aware.ie. 

GLASNEVIN BLESSING OF REMEMBRANCE 

The Blessing of Remembrance takes place in Glasnevin 
Cemetery at the Old Angels Memory Garden on Sunday, May 
28, at 3pm. This special Blessing of Remembrance is for all 
parents, family members and friends whose baby is buried in 
Glasnevin Cemetery, whether through miscarriage, stillbirth, 
cot death or a baby who died shortly after birth. We extend a 
warm invitation to families whose baby is buried in other 
cemeteries and hope that they will find some comfort in 
coming together to remember their baby in a special way. For 
further information, call 01 8829030. 
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